
 

 

 

 

                                         18 September 2017     

Dear Parent, 

 

Open Evening – Wednesday 18th October (5 minute appointment) 

There is an opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher on – 

 

Wednesday 18th between  3.15 pm – 5.00 pm in the school hall. 

As it is early in the term there will not be any work put out for you to look at.  This is simply a time to 

ensure the children are settled so that they continue to make good progress in all aspects of their 

learning.  If you have an issue to discuss that will take longer than 5 minutes would you please 

contact the office, this way we hope staff will be able to keep to the appointment times.  Your 

understanding in this matter would be greatly appreciated.  Please complete the slip below and 

return to school no later than Friday29th September. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Head Teacher 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parents Evening               

                                Pupils Name ________________________________Class______________________ 

 

Open Evening Wed 18th  October Please tick 

Between  3.15 pm – 3.45 pm  

Between  3.45 pm – 4.15 pm  

Between  4.15 pm – 4.45 pm  

Between  4.45 pm – 5.00 pm  

I/We will/will not be able to attend 

 

Signed____________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Pupils Name ________________________________Class______________________ 

 
What does your child say about the school year so far? 

 

 

 

 

 
What do you think are the positives about your child’s year so far? 

 

 

 

 

 
What are your key concerns about your child’s year so far? 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


